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To  
Prof. Bernardo Spagnolo 

Department of Physics and Chemistry E. Segrè 

University of Palermo 

Viale delle Scienze, Ed. 18 

90128 Palermo, Italy 
 
Dear Prof. B. Spagnolo,  
 
I am pleased to invite you as a visiting professor to give an intensive course on “Physics of 
Complex Systems” at the Institute of Fundamental and Frontier Science of the University of 
Electronic Science and Technology of China (UESTC) in Chengdu from April 3 to April 30, 2024. 
Your prominent expertise and distinguished contributions to the theory of noise-induced 
phenomena and nonlinear relaxation in classical and quantum metastable systems will be of 
great interest for our students and research group members.  
 
One of the main purposes of your visit is to pursue scientific collaborations and set up future 
international cooperation between UESTC and Palermo University. Moreover, we kindly 
request that you deliver a seminar on the subject of your recent work at our department.  
 
lt is worth emphasizing that all your trip expenses, including air tickets and accommodation 
in Chengdu, will be covered by the UESTC. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Prof Abolfazl Bayat 
 

 
 


